
Greetings from Imbabazi! It is already July and so far 2012 is proving to be an exciting and pivotal 
year for Imbabazi. During the first half of the year, we have reached several goals and made signifi-
cant accomplishments that we would like to highlight here: 
 
The orphanage now has 51 resident children and supports several others that have been placed with 
families. Since the beginning of the year, 4 children have been reunited with family members; 6 chil-
dren have been placed in improved educational environments; 20 children have found jobs and tran-
sitioned to independence; and finally, 1 child began his university studies. The government has 
praised Imbabazi for our programs designed to help children transition to independence and, in turn, 
ǘƘŜ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴΩǎ ǎǳŎŎŜǎǎ ƛƴ ǘƘƛǎ ǘǊŀƴǎƛǘƛƻƴΦ 
 
Imbabazi is more than an orphanage; we are a sign of hope to the community. Imbabazi operates a 
ǿƻǊƪƛƴƎ ŦŀǊƳ ŀƴŘ Ƙŀǎ ǊŜŎŜƴǘƭȅ ŎǊŜŀǘŜŘ ŀ ǘƻǳǊƛǎƳ ǇǊƻƧŜŎǘ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ wƻȊΩǎ ƭŜƎŀŎȅ ǿƛǘƘ ǾƛǎƛǘƻǊǎ ƛƴ 
Rwanda. Our farm employs numerous people from the community and has expanded its land under 
ŎǳƭǘƛǾŀǘƛƻƴ ōȅ п ŀŎǊŜǎΦ ²Ŝ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƭǎƻ ǊŜǾƛǾŜŘ wƻȊΩǎ ǘǊŀŘƛǘƛƻƴ ƻŦ ƘƻǎǘƛƴƎ wǿŀƴŘŀƴ intore dancing in the 
gardens. They will perform for visitors at Imbabazi starting on July 29th. Income generated from both 
of these activities help us become more financially self-sustainable. For more information on our 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ƻǳǘǊŜŀŎƘ ƛƴƛǘƛŀǘƛǾŜǎΣ ǊŜŀŘ ά{ƘŀǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ [ƻǾŜέ ƻƴ ǇŀƎŜ нΦ 
 
We expect the second half the year to be just as busy and productive as the first! Our goals for the 
rest of this year include expanding our specialty vegetable business to include mushrooms, continu-
ing to help our children locate family members and completing the Roz Carr Cultural Center Museum. 
 
Next month we will celebrate a very special event: August 28th ƛǎ ǘƘŜ ŀƴƴƛǾŜǊǎŀǊȅ ƻŦ wƻȊΩǎ мллth birth-
ŘŀȅΦ ¢ƻ ŎŜƭŜōǊŀǘŜ wƻȊΩǎ ƭƛŦŜΣ L ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ōǊƛŜŦƭȅ ƳŜƴǘƛƻƴ ǎƻƳŜ ƻŦ ƘŜǊ ƭƛŦŜǘƛƳŜ ŀŎŎƻƳǇƭƛǎƘƳŜƴǘǎΦ wƻȊ 
came to Rwanda in 1949 and fell in love with the community of people living around her plantation. 
Early on, she began running a small clinic from her back door and paying school fees for children in 
the community. At the age of 82, she returned to her home in Rwanda after the genocide in 1994. 
With determination and tenacity, she chose not only to rebuild her personal life but to also build a 
home for lost and orphaned children. Roz was awarded the 2001 Hublot Prize in Switzerland for her 
humanitarian work with the children of Rwanda as well as a Volvo for Life Award in 2004. 
 
The future is looking very bright for Imbabazi and you are part of its past, present and future success. 
I would like to thank everyone for their continued support ς you are truly the heart of Imbabazi. Your 
contributions help us remain in operation, allowing us to help the children of Rwanda and continue 
wƻȊΩǎ ƭŜƎŀŎȅΦ 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Devon Kuntzman 
Executive Director 
Imbabazi 
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Sharing the Love: Community Involvement @ Imbabazi 

Thanks to the generosity of visitors and 
friends of Imbabazi Orphanage, we have been 

able to accomplish so much over the 
past year ς 7 children are currently 
enrolled in university, our computer 
technology center has been upgraded 
and all of our children have food, 
clothes, education, and a safe place 
to call home, just to name a few.  
 
The children at Imbabazi are ex-

tremely fortunate to have such amazing re-
sources and opportunities in their lives, and 
we strive to ensure that these resources 
reach the surrounding community as well. We 
have several initiatives to benefit the commu-
nity and plan to expand these significantly 
over the next two years.  
 
One of the biggest benefits we offer the sur-
rounding community is employment. We cur-
rently provide full-time employment for 
nearly 30 people from the local community in 
addition to 40-50 seasonal positions during 
times of planting and harvest. Most recently 
we hired an additional 16 local community 
members as part of a traditional dance/drum 
troupe that will perform for visitors in our 
garden. We also provide all staff members 
ǿƛǘƘ ǿŜŜƪƭȅ 9ƴƎƭƛǎƘ ŎƭŀǎǎŜǎ ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ άƎƻƻŘƛŜ 

ōŀƎǎέ ǎŜǾŜǊŀƭ ǘƛƳŜǎ ŀ ȅŜŀǊ 
which include clothes, toys 
and household items that 
our children have outgrown 
or of which we have a sur-
plus. As we continue to de-
velop our tourism project, 
as well as several other po-
tential income-generating 
activities at the orphanage, 
we hope the number of peo-
ple employed from the local 

community will also continue to grow. 
 
In addition to our own staff, we also host 
weekly English classes for 15-20 local govern-
ment leaders led by our Peace Corps Volun-
teer. Because the official language of Rwanda 
was recently changed from French to English, 
it is an opportunity for us to provide a valu-

able service to leaders and officials in our dis-
trict. We hope to expand such classes to in-
clude English, computer and music lessons for 
all members of the community, with a special 
emphasis on young people and students.  
We currently assist students through our alli-
ance with neighboring Kanyundo Primary 
School ς last year we partnered with Otterbein 
University in Ohio to donate brand new text-
books, and more recently we donated desks, 
cupboards and several boxes of reading books 
to start a small English-language library in the 
school office. We will continue adding to this  

 
 
 
 
 
library as we receive more books, and hope it 
will nurture a love of reading among young 
people in the area. 
 
Finally, the children of Imbabazi participate in 
several community service programs to help 
the wider community. For example, our girls 
crochet hats during their free time which are 
donated to the local health clinic and other 
orphanages in the area. To date, we have do-
nated nearly 500 hats! We also use donated 
pillowcases to make dresses for girls and 
women in need. 
 
These are just some of the ways in which Imba-

bazi shares the love, and we hope to do even 

more ς stay tuned! Again, a big THANK YOU to 

all of our supporters without whom these ini-

tiatives would never be possible. 

I M B A B A Z I  I N S I D E R  

Devon delivering 

ògoodie bagsó full of 

donations for our 

staff and their fami-

lies 

Weekly English lessons for staff and 
local leaders at Imbabazi led by our 

Peace Corps Volunteer Ashley  
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²ƘŜƴ ȅƻǳ ƘŜŀǊ ǘƘŜ ǿƻǊŘ άƻǊǇƘŀƴŀƎŜΣέ ǿƘŀǘ Řƻ ȅƻǳ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜΚ CƻǊ Ƴŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǳǎΣ ƛǘ ƳƛƎƘǘ 
bring to mind babies sleeping in cribs lined up against a wall, or perhaps small children 
chasing a soccer ball across a play yard. Many visitors to Imbabazi are surprised to 
ƭŜŀǊƴ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜΣ ƛƴ ŦŀŎǘΣ ŘƻƴΩǘ ƘŀǾŜ ŀƴȅ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ ōŀōƛŜǎ ƻǊ ǎƳŀƭƭ ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ǘƘŜȅ ƛƳŀƎƛƴŜŘ 
they would see within the walls of a Rwandan orphanage. Although we do have several 
young children and primary-aged boys, we also have several older children who, in 
ƻǘƘŜǊ ŎǳƭǘǳǊŜǎΣ ǿƻǳƭŘ ōŜ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊŜŘ άŀŘǳƭǘǎέ ǊŜŀŘȅ ŦƻǊ 
independent living. 
 
However, because of the 1994 genocide in Rwanda, 
many children experienced interruptions in their edu-
cation and personal development. This has resulted in 
a generation of young men and women who are a little 
behind in terms of their ability to live healthy and suc-
cessful independent lives ς ŦƻǊ ŜȄŀƳǇƭŜΣ ƛǘΩǎ ƴƻǘ ǘƘŀǘ 
ǳƴŎƻƳƳƻƴ ǘƻ ŦƛƴŘ άŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴέ ōŜǘǿŜŜƴ ǘƘŜ ŀƎŜǎ ƻŦ му-
21 in Rwanda who are still in middle or high school. 
¢Ƙŀǘ ƛǎ ǿƘȅ ƻǳǊ ŎŀǊŜ ŀƴŘ ǎǳǇǇƻǊǘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ŜƴŘ Ƨǳǎǘ ōŜŎŀǳǎŜ 
a child reaches a certain age; rather, they extend until 

their education is complete and they are ready to stand on their own two feet. 
 
We continue to care for children within the orphanage as long as they are in school and 
continuing their education. Once their education is complete, they enter into a one-year 

program we established 
called Gucutsa 
όƳŜŀƴƛƴƎ άǘƻ ōŜ ǊŜŀŘȅ ǘƻ ƭƛǾŜ ƻƴ ƻƴŜΩǎ ƻǿƴέ ƛƴ YƛƴȅŀǊπ
wanda) designed to support our children as they adapt 
to life outside of the orphanage and transition to inde-
pendence. The program includes help finding an intern-
ship and/or job, advice from our coordinators and finan-
cial assistance to get them up and running on their own. 
Gucutsa is a huge part of our commitment to the kids of 
Imbabazi ς not only do we provide them with material 
needs such as food and shelter, but we aim to prepare 
them for meaningful lives as citizens of Rwanda and of 
the world. 
 
Today we are 
happy to say 

that many 
young adults 
from the Imba-

bazi family are leading successful lives outside of the orphanage ς some are go-
ing to university, some are working in the tourism industry at hotels and restau-
rants while others have gone on to start their own businesses and/or their own 
families. These young adults in turn serve as role models and inspiration to our 
younger kids still here at the orphanage. We will continue to provide support to 
the children of Imbabazi every step of the way as they continue their studies and 
eventually make the transition from Imbabazi to Independence! 

From Imbabazi to Independence 

Djafari and Haruna at a mechan-
�]���•�[���]�v�š���Œ�v�•�Z�]�‰���]�v���D�µ�•���v�Ì�� 

Devota and Mbabazi at La 
Palme Resort in Gisenyi 

Bakunzi (left) and Twagira (right) working at Volcana Pizza 
Lounge in Musanze 

Baruta and her family: husband Eric, 
a secondary school teacher, and 

baby Teta! 


